
Announcement: Changes to Our Supplier 

Diversity Strategy 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Team/Stakeholders], 

We are excited to announce some significant changes to our Supplier Diversity Strategy aimed at 

enhancing our commitment to inclusivity and supporting a diverse range of suppliers. 

Starting [insert date], we will be implementing the following changes: 

• Increasing our target percentage of procurement spend with diverse suppliers from 

[current percentage]% to [new percentage]%.  

• Expanding our outreach efforts to include more diverse businesses, including [specific 

types of businesses]. 

• Introducing a mentorship program to support diverse suppliers in navigating our 

procurement process. 

These changes reflect our ongoing commitment to fostering an equitable and inclusive supply 

chain, which is essential to our business success and community impact. 

We appreciate your support as we transition into this new phase of our strategy. We believe these 

efforts will not only benefit our organization but also strengthen our relationships with diverse 

communities. 

If you have any questions or would like further information, please do not hesitate to reach out to 

[contact person/email]. 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Company] 


